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Dear Bevan
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your emails of 7 and 9 May requesting the following information under the Official

Information Act 1982:

e ‘'raw data' from 'an interagency research project look[ing] at the rates of unlicenced drivers in the
Auckland suburb of Mangere involving ACC, NZTA and the police.’

Following a telephone conversation on Wednesday 4 June it was clarified that the ‘raw data’ you were
interested in was contained in a report written by Synergia Ltd for ACC and Auckland Transport.

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached:

e Young Driver Research, Mangere. Report for ACC and Auckland Transport, 5 July 2013, by Adrian
Field and Gerardene Waldron for Synergia Ltd. This is a report of qualitative research which aimed
to develop an understanding of the social norms around driving, particularly young drivers driving
unlicensed or in breach of their learners or restricted license, in Mangere.

Please be aware that this response will be published on the NZ Transport Agency website within 48
hours of you receiving it.

If you would like to discuss this reply, please contact me at Andrew.Knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz or on (04)
894 6285.

Yours sincerely

e

Andrew Knackstedt
National Media Manager
For Chief Executive



